
ALNMOUTH VILLAGE GOLF CLUB
MINUTES OF MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE MEETING
HELD IN THE CLUB HOUSE ON TUESDAY  28th June 2022
Present:  Ian Simpson, John Graham, Chris Payne, Steve Yeadon, Robbie Willis, Jamie Jobson, 
Allan Wall, Colin Reid, Clive Wilson   
Apologies:   Kathleen Scott, Eleanor Morgan, Adam Scott., 
The chairman opened the meeting at 18.30 and ran through the minutes of the last meeting 
Matters Arising:
Club House:
1. The new notice board with opening times had arrived, but it was noted that it had not be put out for the last week. I.S to talk to Bar Manager about this. 
2. Ian Simpson gave the committee an update on the irrigation quotes. Total Irrigation Systems (TIS) are due to survey for a quote this Friday 1st July; this will be the 2nd quote. 
Finance:  
1. John Graham gave an over-view of the accounts. Balance at the end of May £118,013.54 Please see attached Profit and loss Report for a full breakdown.   
House: 
1. Steve Yeadon advised the committee that he was finding it difficult to get Ryan Frost (electrician) to do any or the work required. He advised the committee he had approached another company and asked if he could give the work to them. The committee approved this. 
Greens: 
1. Nothing to report
Any other business:    
1. Jamie Jobson asked why the Rough Cutter, when not in use, was now being left at the side of the putting green and not in the shed. He thought this let it open to theft and also rust from the continuous sea air. Ian Simpson agreed to speak to Ben about this. 
2. Steve Yeadon had a request from the ladies section to reserve seats in the bar area on a Wednesday afternoon. They were concerned that when they came in after playing on a Wednesday that not enough seats were available for lady members to sit down. The committee discussed this and decided rather than reserve seats in the main bar area the ladies section could have exclusive use of the dining room on a Wednesday afternoon.  
3. Steve Yeadon asked the Match Secretary why members were being given extensions to play their knock out matches. Colin Reid explained those that had asked, all had valid reason and no one was given more than a week’s extension in accordance with the General Club Competition Rules, as printed in the back of the 2022 fixture book. 
4. Robbie Willis Informed the committee the Juniors Fernie cup and Fletcher Cup would take place on Monday 1st August and asked the committee for a donation towards prizes for this event. The committee agreed to a £75 donation. 
5. Clive Wilson had secured a donation of £400 for the juniors from the Burgage Holders  

The meeting was closed at 19.03 Date and Time of Next Meeting: 6.30PM Tuesday 26th  July 2022 
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